
 

 

 

SUNSHINE NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING  

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE, is hereby given to all persons that the Advisory Committee on Resort 

Homes of the City of Cape May will be holding a public meeting on Monday, November 25, 

2013 at 2:00 P.M. in the City Hall Auditorium, 643 Washington Street, Cape May, NJ.  The 

purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Resort Homes in the City of Cape May.   

 

This announcement is being given in compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, Ch. 231, 

Laws of 1975. 
 

       

      Louise Cummiskey, City Clerk 

 

 

FOR INFORMATION ONLY, NOT FOR PUBLICATION 

 

This notice is for informational purposes for the benefit of the public and those concerned 

as required by the Open Public Meetings Act, Ch. 231, Laws of 1975. 


